
Open Space and Recreation Plans (OSRPs) 

 Edith Read Conservation Land 

79 N Worcester St, Norton MA 02766 

Wednesday, June 26, 2019 
11:00pm-1:00pm  

 
Robert O’Connor, Director, and Melissa Cryan, Grant 

Programs Supervisor, from the Division of Conservation 

Services (DCS) will be here for a discussion about Open 

Space and Recreation Plans.  DCS will provide an overview of 

the Open Space and Recreation Plan process, as well as 

discussion of possible opportunities to revise the Open Space 

and Recreation Planners’ Workbook.  
 
Norton Conservation Commission purchased the former Girl 

Scout land, Camp Edith Read, with a LAND grant in 2018. If 

you’d like a tour or more information after this meeting, you 

are welcome to stay.  
 

**note I only have 32 folding chairs and you may 

want to bring a cushion :) 

Massachusetts Society of Municipal   
Conservation Professionals 

PO Box 375 
Lincoln, MA 01773 

Email: massconpros@gmail.com 

There will be a board meeting from 10-11. Everyone is welcome to attend.  
Please carpool if you can.  

RSVP at www.tinyurl.com/msmcp06-26-19event  

Brown Bag Lunch Series 

mailto:massconpros@gmail.com
http://www.tinyurl.com/msmcp04-25-18event

